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[5 Outlook

RE: Tax Number: 0028.00.00.0067.0000 - Cherry Grove Rd

From Jason Watlington <jwatlington@caswellcountync.gov>
Date Fri 11/8/2024 4:23 PM
To landbroker clearwaterland.net <landbroker@clearwaterland.net

Yes this subdivision of 30 acres could be accessed by Jennifer Dr.
| found verbiage in Deed Book 655 Page 211 that granted a perpetual right of way for 993 Jennifer Dr to Cherry Grove Rd. This right of way goes through

the Bateman parcel and the proposed 30 acres. It is shown on maps as “farm road” but written as a perpetual easement in the above deed book. A 30
Acre parcel is exempt from road width and structure ordinance however in the future if this was divided further into parcels less than 10 acres, the road

would have to possibly be upgraded through the 30 acres only.

From: landbroker clearwaterland.net <landbroker@clearwaterland.net>

Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 11:28 AM

To: Jason Watlington <jwatlington@caswellcountync.gov>; bateman.d517@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Number: 0028.00.00.0067.0000 - Cherry Grove Rd

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]
[Report all suspicious emails to the Caswell County IT Dept. Forward them to helpdesk@caswellcountync.gov or call 336-974-4357.]
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CHERR'Y GRUvE mu

Thanks,

Adam Hunnicutt, ALC
Accredited Land Consultant
NCREL # 274523

NCAL #10762

(336) 552-4238
www.clearwaterland.net

The Clearwater Group
Lifesrie & Kurad Keal Fveave

ALC
=S LAND ==

ANTI-FRAUD REMINDER: Clearwater Group INC will never request that you send funds or nonpublic personal information, such as social security
numbers, credit card or debit card numbers or bank account and/or routing numbers, by email. If you receive an email message concerning any
transaction involving Clearwater Group INC. and the email requests that you send funds or provide nonpublic personal information, do not respond to
the email, it is a fraud. Whether you are a buyer or a seller, you should call the closing attorney’s office at a number that is independently obtained. To
ensure that your contact is legitimate you should not rely on a phone number in an email from the closing attorney’s office, your real estate agent or
anyone else.

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes, Chapter 132, email correspondence to and from Caswell County email addresses may be considered public record under
the North Carolina Public Records Law and may possibly be disclosed to third parties.
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